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Atchison's LJS Set To Close

(KAIR)--After 26-years in business, Long John Silver's, in Atchison, is closing its
doors.

Owner Karen Seaberg Thursday told MSC News the closure is set for June 30.

That follows 26-years in business at the Main Street location, which was opened
by Seaberg, and her late husband, Ladd.

She says that while nothing's definite, plans are being put in place for the future
of the location, with an announcement regarding re-purposing the structure

planned to be made in the near future.

Seaberg gives warm thanks to the restaurant's patrons, as well as General
Manager Roy Mingus and the staff.

To hear the full interview with Seaberg regarding the decision to close, go here.
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https://soundcloud.com/user-40572294/karen-intv-ljs

